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Dear Committee looking into Abortion Law reform,
 
I plead with you to completely reject Rob Pyne’s Bill pushing to murder babies right up
 until the time of birth.  This is the ultimate in child abuse.  A baby is a life in its own right
 and no woman has the right to murder it at any stage of its life.  Please do not allow this
 bill to go any further.  Please ensure that evil people don’t “modify” it in any way.
 
Keith Briggs
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